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July 1, 2024 meeting. 

 

Attendees: Harry Redford, Bill Conner, Tony and Linda Homolka, Dave Harvey, Jim 
Lammers, Ralph Luft, Doug Petee, Steven Marshall, Gherin Johnston, Ed Weaver, 
Henry Hinojosa, John Gose, Tom Ciacelli, Brian Watters, Tom Cooper, and Dave 
Krawetzke,  

 
Greetings to all, 

We had a large group gathered today. That made it more fun!  

The 50/50 raffle was won today by Tony Homolka (honestly). 

The treasurer’s report is $55.00. 

 

We recently had a visit from Charlie Rouleau’s son, Steve. He dropped off a few old 
photos for us to enjoy (and guess what year it was!).  

 

 

 

 

Lab Supervisor Charlie, 
1960s? 

     Horse shoes with Bill Patton.       →                                        
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Remember the Challenge Cups?  About 1980 we think. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Most of us agree that the memories we share about time at J.R. Whiting are good ones! 
Best of all are the friendships. “It takes a long time to grow old friends” 

 

 

 
Our next meeting will be Monday, August 5th at the Monroe Grill. See you then. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Homolka 
   
 

If you have a change of address or email, contact Helen Riendeau 
at helen10riendeau@gmail.com. Remember to also notify Fidelity at 

800-260-4015 for any contact information changes. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     ↓       Last man standing. 


